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Dear Parents:  

It’s National School Choice Week! To the 

students, this means that they get to dress up 

according to our theme, have a little creative 

fun, and perhaps a piece of candy! To you as a 

parent, however, it most probably means 

something completely different. It might mean 

that you drive out of your way to get your child to school as opposed to boarding a bus. It 

could mean that you pay your hard-earned money for tuition, afterschool care or 

lunches.  

However, I believe that you understand and appreciate the free choice of where to send 

your child to school here in Indiana. I hear from prospective parents that are concerned 

about the school system where their child attends, the breakdown of morality, and the 

compromise of traditional curriculum. I am very grateful that you chose Burge Terrace 

Christian School. We try our best to educate and love your child as we would our own. 

We have a few days left to show school spirit! The dress-up schedule is as follows: 

WE LOVE 

S STUFFED ANIMAL DAY (BRING ONE OR DRESS LIKE ONE) - Monday 

C CARTOON CHARACTER DAY (INCLUDING SUPER-HEROES) - Tuesday 

H HILLBILLY DAY - Wednesday 

OO OUT OF THIS WORLD (SPACE) - Thursday 

L LOOK-ALIKE DAY (DRESS LIKE A FRIEND OR A PERSON IN HISTORY) - Friday 

CHOICE! 

Please be following Facebook to see recent photos of the students! 

This is a reminder to turn in the baby bottle filled with cash or coins to benefit 

the Life Centers of Indiana by next Monday, January 31. This is an extremely  



 

worthy cause and one that we can support whole-heartedly as a school family. 

If your child did not receive an empty bottle for some reason, please contact the 

school office. 

Thursday, February 10 is our next Mileage Club Challenge. It is titled “Lovin’ to 

Run.” The students are asked to wear red and will receive a valentine heart 

token for achieving 3.5 miles. 

Friday, February 11 is our next Professional Development Day. There will be a 

2:15 dismissal for all students. After care is available for a fee. 

Monday, February 14 is Valentine’s Day. Please be watching for details in the 

class newsletters. 

Thursday, February 17: This is the evening of our annual Open House for 

prospective families. It will be held from 5:30-7:30. Please encourage others to 

come and check out the school for next year! 

Monday, February 21: We will be closed for Presidents Day. 

February 25: We did cancel Grandparents Day due to the high amount of COVID 

cases in our area. However, we plan to proceed with the Scholastic Book Fair 

that was scheduled during that time. It will be February 28-March 4. There will 

be more details to follow. 

Have a good week, everyone, and say a little prayer of thanksgiving for having freedom of 

school choice in Indiana! 

Mrs. Newton 

 


